
 

Open Evening  
Monday 18th October, 2021 

At 7pm 

 
Ofsted. Rated  
‘Outstanding ‘ 
for behaviour 

Parent Quote: ‘We are 
very thankful for the 
loving and nurturing 
community at The Firs, 
it feels like family’. 

Reception 2022 starters and 
Pre School... 

Meet our staff & have a tour! 

Find out about 
Forest Schools 
and the power of 
a  growth mind-
set! 

 
Come and see 
our fantastic 
purpose built 
Preschool The 
Saplings 

 
Contact us on  
office@firslower.org 
or 01525 402735  


